
HKTA YYI SHEK WAI KOK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Notice For The First day Of The Term 2021-2022 (202108007) 

17 th August, 2021 

Dear Parents:  
 
The summer holiday has come to an end. The f irst day of  school is on  
1st September, 2021. Classes wil l  be held for  half  day unti l  further notice.
Class t ime is f rom 8 a.m. to 12:35 p.m.  
 
For the students promoted to Primary 2 to 6, please bring along the Summ
er Hol iday Task “Planet Wars 2021” to school on the f irst day for sharing.  
 
Students promoted to Primary 6 should come to sc hool and attend classes 
f rom 09:15 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. on 23rd -27th August, 2021. Please refer to 
the Notice (202107160) for more detai ls.  
 

I f  you should have any enquiries, please feel f ree to contact our school off ice at 
24165447. 

 

                  

Madam Mak Yee Wah 


